
																																														 	

	

August	12th,	2019	

	

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I wanted to take time to thank Justin Strickland and his team for the excellent services they provide Brant 
Creek Apartments. Over the past 5 years of personally working with Cumberland Services, Justin has 
always provided prompt and professional services. At no time have they ever failed me, making them a 
reliable partner to us.  

 

It is my pleasure to recommend Cumberland Services. If you have any questions, please feel free to 
contact me.  

 

Kristy Preston  

Brant Creek Apartments 

912-729-3101 

kpreston@brantcreek.com 

 

	


